
Allen, Meredith 

2/10/2011 6:14:45 PM
'jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov' (jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: phone tag 

Hi Jaclyn,

Sorry it took so long for me to respond. I was at the CPUC late this afternoon, Grady is a man, 
I really appreciate the extension. Our folks have been worried about the timing.

I will send the outline over tomorrow with times for a meeting.

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Marks, Jaclyn [mailto:jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2011 03:48 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith 
Subject: phone tag

Hi Meredith,

Since we seem to keep on missing each, I’ll attempt an email instead.

First, we’re finalizing the extension letter. Grady is a woman, correct? (I need to know who to address 
the letter to!).

Second, we spoke two weeks ago about PG&E sharing the outline for the Solar PV Program 
Compliance report. Will you be able to send that to me in the next few days? I’d also like to schedule a 
meeting to discuss the outline and the report, so please let me know the best times for you next week. 
I’m available to meet Tuesday through Friday.

Jaclyn
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